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Friday 27th January 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I am writing to inform you that I will be able to tell you on Monday what will happen next Wednesday (1st 
February 2023) regarding the teachers’ strike.  
 
I am so very sorry that it is taking so long to give you a firm decision on this. I do hope you understand that it is 
very difficult to plan for next Wednesday, as the union that is striking is gathering new members all the time. 
Members are not required to inform the school of their intention to strike. 
 
It is likely that at least part of the school will be closed next Wednesday, so I continue to urge you to look for 
childcare in case your child is affected by the strike. 
 
Thank you again for your patience in this matter. As stated above, I will write again on Monday 30th January with 
firm plans for the day. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr. L. A. Myers 
Head Teacher 
 


